
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
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13 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Awards Celebration Evening  
Wednesday, 29th April 2020  

 
We would like to invite you to join us at our Duke of Edinburgh Awards Celebration 
Evening on Wednesday, 29th April 2020. 
 
The event will commence at 6pm in the Jubilee Hall. We will then showcase to you the 
fantastic work, skills and opportunities our students have experienced, completed and 
endured throughout their Award.  
 
Students who have successfully completed their Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards will 
be presented with their certificates and badges. 
 
We do hope you will be able to join us and look forward to seeing you on the night. We 
would be grateful if you could please complete the reply slip below and return by 
Monday, 22nd March 2020.    
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs V Cowley 
ACL PE & Co-ordinator Duke of Edinburgh 
vcowley@buckinghamschool.org  
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The Buckingham School Duke of Edinburgh Celebration Evening  
Wednesday 29th April 2020 

 
 

 
 
 
Student Name:  ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
     I/We will be attending the Celebration Awards Evening. 
  
     I/We will require        seats. 
 
 
 
 
     I/We will not be attending the Celebration Awards Evening. 
 
 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________________(Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Print:_________________________________________   Date:______________________        
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


